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Dear Don, 

D E PARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

27 September 1979 

Many thanks for your telephone call last week. 
It was good to hear your voice again, and we do 
hope that you are in good health. Sorry for the 
delay in getting this to you. Phil Baras, the 
photographer has been extremely busy this month. 
Also, I seem to be falling further behind my own 
schedule. As soon as I get my desk at home 
cleared off I'll draft that brief report for 
FLINTKNAPPERS EXCHANGE and get a copy down to you. 
I wonder how that moose antler is holding up? 
I'm still hoping to be able to get down your way 
this fall, but at the moment there are far too 
many loose ends here for me to make plans. Still 
hoping to get to London in November. The weather 
here has been beautiful-~ a real Indian summer. 
If there are further prints, etc. that you would 
like to have please let me know. Also, if you 
need more moose antler let me know --the season is 
about to open and I'm putting in my"orders" with 
hunter friends. Best wishes, 

As ever, 
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